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I strongly oppose this legislation.  It would be devastating for small, individual 
landlords who keep their rents reasonable.  I am one, and I keep my rents below 
market so I can get and keep good tenants.  But when my costs rise, as they have, I 
must be able to adjust and make a living.  These buildings are my retirement.  Can't 
you regulate the abusers without harming people who are responsible landlords?


